Gemma Lee

From: Dr Julian Whitewright <julian.whitewright@rcahmw.gov.uk>

Sent: 26 May 2022 12:39

To: Gemma Lee

Cc: Marc Murray

Subject: RE: LIyr Floating Offshore Wind Project - Band 1 Marine Licence Application

Dear Gemma,
Likewise, really useful to have an initial discussion about everything.

In terms of the Band 1 application for the benthic survey. Our standard response to these is as follows:

“We have no objections to the proposed survey on the basis of any impact that it might have on underwater cultural
heritage. The only caveat to this would be that there are a large number of documented losses of ships in Welsh
waters for which there is no confirmed location. There is therefore some potential for encountering previously
unknown seabed remains. In the unlikely event of that happening, we would be very grateful if you could inform us
of the location and the nature of anything found.”

And | can confirm that this would apply to the Llyr Band 1 survey.
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Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg a Saesneg. Ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn peri oedi.
We welcome correspondence in Welsh and English. Corresponding in Welsh will not lead to any delay.

Yn unol & Rheoliadau Safonau'r Gymraeg (Rhif 2) 2016, mae gennych hawl i gyfathrebu a gohebu a
Chomisiwn Brenhinol Henebion Cymru yn eich dewis iaith. Er mwyn sicrhau ein bod yn cyflawni’r
hawl, rhowch wybod i ni a ydych yn dymuno derbyn gohebiaeth a/neu alwadau ffon oddi wrthym yny
Gymraeg. Bydd yr wybodaeth hon yn cael ei chofnodi gennym ni, a byddwn yn defnyddio'r iaith o’ch
dewis ym mhob cyfathrebu yn y dyfodol. Diolch.

Under the Welsh Language Standards (No. 2) Regulations 2016, you have the right to communicate
and correspond with the Royal Commission on the Ancient and Historical Monuments of Wales in
your preferred language. To ensure we uphold this right, please let us know whether you wish to
receive correspondence and/or telephone calls from us in Welsh. This information will be recorded by
us, and we will use your preferred language in all future communication. Thank you.



From: Gemma Lee <Gemma.Lee@ciercoenergy.com>

Sent: 26 May 2022 12:36

To: Dr Julian Whitewright <julian.whitewright@rcahmw.gov.uk>

Cc: Marc Murray <marc.murray@cierco.uk>

Subject: LIyr Floating Offshore Wind Project - Band 1 Marine Licence Application

Good afternoon Julien,

Thank you for your time earlier — it was really beneficial to make introductions at this early stage and discuss your
feedback to the Llyr Floating Offshore Wind Project Scoping Request.

As discussed, we have submitted a Band 1 Marine licence application for the benthic habitat elements of the marine
survey. To confirm, the survey elements include approximately 62 samples, the locations of which are to be
confirmed, with drop-down video being undertaken in parallel.

Please let me know if you have any further comment or questions regarding the above.
If I don’t hear from you, have a good break!

Kind regards

Gemma Lee

Project Development Manager
M: 07510075141



